Wes Kinghorn

522 Princess Avenue | 519-439-0004 | wkinghorn@projectedimages.ca

January 19, 2016

Betty Mercier Committee Secretary LACH City Hall London Ontario

Dear Betty:

Please take this letter as my <u>letter of resignation</u> from the LACH, effective immediately. I have truly enjoyed my time, both as a member and as Chair of this committee.

I have taken on a new volunteer role with the Urban League of London (as president) that will make it difficult to give this committee the attention it deserves. I have made a recommendation that Greg Thompson take my place as the Urban League of London rep, and I know that he will be an excellent addition to the committee if accepted.

It has been a great pleasure working with you Betty. All the best and I will see you from the gallery at future meetings I am sure!

Sincerely,

Wes Kinghorn